
Hansen PAC Meeting June 10/20 
 

A. Call to order at 7:11 pm  
 
Executive members present- Sharon Smit, Baljit Pooni, Mary Grandberg 
At large: Adel Gagen, Harjit Kaur, Bhavdeep Sidhu, Kuldeep Singh Sidhu 
 
Administration: Mrs. Pollastretti 
 

B. Sharon Smit motioned to accept the minutes from the March meeting–Mary 
Grandberg seconded the motion.  
 

C. Admin Report- Mrs. Pollastretti 
 

Updates 
 

• Continuity of Learning going well. About 15% of students are attending. There 
are some concerns about student success due to non- engagement. A number of 
students in each grade are at risk of failing courses because they are not attending 
virtual meetings and completing some work. Attendance is important.  
 

• Planning for September right now is that students will come 40% of time face-
to-face=2 days a week. There is a real possibility that fall sports such as Volleyball 
and Basketball might have seasons cancelled. 

 
Activities 
 
• Grad ceremony will be June 15 at Abby Arts Center. Students will come in groups 

of 15, all speeches are virtual. Parents will participate in ceremony. All awards 
(athletics/bursaries/scholarships) will also be handed out that night.  
 

Calendar 
 
• See website for detailed Shape of the Week 
• Website is updated with stories from the classroom 

 
Discussion 
 
September may move to a quarterly system where students will have 2 classes for 
approx. 11 weeks, rather than semester system. 
 
Summer school is offered online. Course is offered on line 4 days a week with face-
to-face 1 day a week. Math is only offered through Abby Virtual School. 

 
School of Science/School of Business numbers are low. There is still time to apply if     
you would like to have your child go into either school. 

 
 
 
 



D. Treasurer’s Report 
 

Gaming funds – BALANCE: $9 414.36  
$7 130.30 approved but not spent 

 
Business acct: BALANCE:  $3 659.84 
Abbotsford Bingo cheque $668.66 

 
E. DPAC- main positions on executive stayed the same 

virtual meeting with Kevin Godden 
 

F. Old Business 
 

G. New Business 
 
Request from Admin for funds to purchase signs to put in yards of Grad students 
Sharon Smit motioned to spend up to $2 000 for signs for 2020 graduating class-
motion seconded by Mary Grandberg. APPROVED 
 
Staff Appreciation Lunch- there will be a Staff BBQ hosted by Admin. PAC would like 
to support in some way. 
Mary Grandberg motioned to spend up to $600 towards staff BBQ- 
motion seconded by Adel Gagen. APPROVED 
 
Executive elections postponed to September. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:18 pm.  
 
NEXT MEETING:  tentative date   Wednesday, September 30/20      7:00 
 
 
 
 

To contact the PAC Executive, please email rickhansenPAC@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


